
CONSULT
As outlined in our Child Safeguarding Reporting Procedure our Designated Liaison Person 

in consultation with a worker/volunteer  will discuss with parents when they have concerns 
about their child’s welfare or protection (unless this might endanger the child).  They will 

consult with a Tulsa duty social worker and make reports to Tusla and /or the Gardaí when 
appropriate.  Mandated persons can make joint reports with the DLP.

CONCERN
In this service when we have a concern about the protection or welfare of a child or 

young person we contact our Designated Liaison Person below:
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REPORTING PROCEDURE

REPORT
Dedicated Contact Point for Social Work Team:

Telephone Number:  

Out of Hours number for Mandated Persons:   

Garda telephone number: 

What we do when we have concerns about children and young people’s welfare and protection

Safeguarding Children and Young People in Mayo Initiative

Designated Liaison Person/s:

Deputy Designated Liaison Person/s: 

Name of Service:


